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We are situated next door to 136
Haverstock Hill.

On the top floor of our flat we have two clear glass windows which will be directly overlooked by the side
dormer window in the proposed plans. On the floor below we also have a clear glass bathroom window.

In considering the application we would ask that the proposed side dormer window be required to be fitted with
obscure glass to retain our privacy.

The distance between ourwindows-and those proposed at 136 is approximately 4.5 meters,

We bought our flat about 11 years ago with its clear glass windows already long in place. While it is
appreciated that the proposed side dormer window will be at the top of a staircase, it would still allow for
people to look directly into living areas of our flat and the bathroom on the top floor and also that of the floor
below. Therefore without the obscure glass it would greatly affect our privacy.

09:10:04

Page 12 of 30



